Woodland Park School District Re-2
BOARD OF EDUCATION
Board Work Session — January 6, 2021

CALLTO ORDER
The work session was called to order by Board President Beth Huber at 7:56 p.m. with the following
members present: Chris Austin, Corbin Graber (via phone), Nancy Lecky, and Ms. Huber.

INITIATIVES DISCUSSION
The Board of Education discussed District initiatives and worked on a public statement that will be
published in the January 13, 2021 Pikes Peak Courier — Woodland Park edition.

SUPERINTENDENT SEARCH DISCUSSION

Board of Education reviewed the timeline distributed and will discuss in more detail at a future
meeting. Board President Beth Huber asked that interview questions previously used be sent to the
Board Directors for them to begin to review.

OTHER

Email to Board - interim Superintendent Linda Murray provided information to the Board on an email
that was sent to them from a parent of a special education student who wants them to overrule an IEP.
At the conclusion of the discussion, Ms. Huber will respond to the parent’s email on behalf of the
Board of Education.

ADJOURN WORK SESSION
MOTION Lecky, second Austin, to adjourn the work session at 10:38 p.m. MOTION CARRIED; Voting

Aye - Austin, Graber, Huber, Lecky.
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